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17/10/2019  11:59:552019/3617/P OBJ Antonio Marenghi The proposed development would reduce daylight to the basement flat at 159 York Way.  The amenity space 

in basement of 159  York way is detailed incorrect and is in fact "living space".  Figure 11 clearly shows that 

basement level of 159 will receive less sunlight due to the proposed development.  Note: We had extra 

provisions made to increase daylight in its planning in 2018 and the proposed development would in fact undo 

this.
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